
 

Article 28 You have the right to a good quality education. 

Article 29 Your education should help you use and develop your talents and abilities. 

It should also help you learn to live peacefully, protect the environment and respect 

other people. 

 2     

 
Next week in Reception 

Maths: 

 

Space shape and Measure: We are going to revisit 3D 

shapes and as we prepare for our Christmas Fayre on 

Friday, children will be looking at wrapped presents in 

the shapes of cylinders, cubes, cuboids, pyramids and 

spheres and trying to guess what’s inside! 

Literacy: 

 

Reading: We will be learning the next set of digraphs and 

reading words containing these sounds. As well as reading 

simple sentences that contain the tricky words, I to the no 

go into. We will be focusing on the story of The 

Gingerbread Man. 

Writing: The children will be having a go at writing a 

recipe for gingerbread men (and then making them)  and 

some children will begin to write parts of the story e.g) 

run run as fast as you can! 

Home Learning Activities: 

Ongoing homework tasks:  

 Daily Phonics 

 Ordering Numbers to 20  

 Reading Books (if your child is taking home a 

book. Please share a story book with your child 

or a book from our lending library if they are 

currently not on the school reading scheme.  

 

 

Dates for the diary: 

Christmas Jumper Day £1.00- 

Friday 30th November 

 

PTA Christmas Fayre: Friday 30th 

November @ 3.00    

 

Reception Christmas Party: 

Tuesday 18th December - party 

clothes (party food tbc)  

 

Reception REAL Event: Friday 

14th December @ 3.00-3.30 

 

Reception and Year One Nativity: 

Friday 7th December @ 2-3.  

 

End of Term Church service/ last 

day of term: Wednesday 19th 

December 1pm 

What we had for 

snack this week…: 

 

Monday: Pitta bread, 

cream cheese and 

cucumber 

 

Tuesday: Vegetable 

rice 

 

Wednesday: Wraps, 

cheese and cucumber 

 

Thursday: Crackers, 

houmous and tomato 

 

Friday:  Apples and 

Pears 

Other News: 

We are currently up to 52 points for our bottle stall tally!  

 Christmas Fayre : Friday 30th November 

In the run up to the Christmas Fayre there will be an interclass bottle stall competition. The class that collects the 

most points will win a movie and popcorn afternoon!  

 1 point for bottles of soft drink  

 5 points for bottles of ‘smellies’ 

 10 points for bottles of alcohol 

The competition will be judged the evening before the fayre! 

Any other donations such as unwanted toys, books, toiletries etc are also welcomed as stock for the stalls. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please pop in before/after school or email me at: 

a.cauvain@stluke.sch.je 

Kind Regards, Miss Amber Cauvain 
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